
 

SCI Student selected as the University Developer Students Club Lead 

Thabitha Kavyu, a third year student at the School of Computing and 

Informatics, has been selected to be the Developer Students Club Lead of the 

University of Nairobi for the 2019 - 20 year. She will join an amazing 

community of student leads who will be representing hundreds of colleges 

and universities across the globe. In this responsibility Thabitha, who believes 

that technology can do extraordinary things for the world, will help UoN 

students grow as developers and empower them to impact their communities 

with technology. We wish Thabitha all the best as she grows to be a 

meaningful contributor in the greater developer ecosystem. 

 

 


